
 

HUNTERNATION 

To: House of Representatives Transportation Committee 

From: Kris Kobach, Hunter National Board Member 

Date: March 5, 2025 

RE: Senate Bill (SB) 18 Proponent — Written Testimony 

Thank you, Chairman Francis and Committee members, for the opportunity to 
support SB 1 8, Hunter Nation License Plate bill, not in my capacity as Attorney 
General, but in my personal capacity and as a member of the Hunter Nation board 
of directors since its inception in 2018. 

Hunter Nation has had a tremendous impact across the country in promoting and 
protecting hunting, conservation, and access to habitat at the state and federal 
level. 

Hunter Nation also happens to be based in Kansas. It would therefore be especially 
appropriate to support this organization with a Kansas license plate. Founder Keith 
Mark is a man of integrity committed to preserving and protecting our nation's hunting 
heritage and the traditions associated with hunting as a way of life. 

I support SB 18 and ask this Committee to recommend it favorably for passage. 
Kris Kobach 


